Public Hearing Notice
City of Buffalo, lowa Comprehensive Plan

A public hearing will be held on March 18, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at Buffalo City Hall, 329 Dodge Street,
Buffalo, lowa. Its purpose is to receive comments on draft Buffalo Comprehensive Plan by the Buffalo
Plan and Zone Commission. Comments will be accepted up through the public hearing. A physical copy
of the Comprehensive plan is available at city hall during regular business hours. On recommendation
by the Plan and Zone Commission, the City Council will consider adoption of the Plan at the next
scheduled meeting.

A full copy of the draft Buffalo Comprehensive Plan can be found at:
https://buffaloiowa.org/community-dev. The agenda for the meeting will be posted 12 days prior to the
public hearing on the same website noted above. Public interested in participating can come to city hall
council chambers, sign-in and indicate interest in providing comments during the public hearing. For
any questions related to this notice, contact Tanna Leonard, City Clerk at (563)381-2226.
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